
Hello  

 I am writing to say that I OPPOSE the passage of HB 7199, SB 858 and SB 94. 

 

I am a mother of 6 children 10 and under.  These bills will directly impact my life. I am normally 

pro-vaccine however after research I am not comfortable with my kids receiving the Guardacil 

vaccine. It is my right as a parent to make that decision for me family.   

Thank you  

    Jillian Moskites 

 


